

www.city.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

December 15, 2008

A.C. Anderson 3044 North 41st Street Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Anderson:

I am writing to inform you that the City Attorney's office has notified the City Clerk's office that they made an error on the date of the letter sent to you. Therefore, your appeal will be introduced at the Common Council meeting on 12-16-08 and assigned to the Judiciary and Legislative Committee. You should be hearing shortly from that committee as to when your appeal will be heard. If you have any other questions or concerns, my direct number is (414)-286-2998.

Sincerely,

Deputy City Clerk